	 
	 Grad students to 
conduct research 
in Nordic countries

New York, NY—The American-Scandinavian Foundation (ASF) deadline for applications for Fellowships for Americans in the Nordic Countries during the 2023-24 academic year is quickly approaching. Apply by November 1 to pursue research in Denmark (including Greenland and the Faroe Islands), Iceland, Finland, Norway, Sapmi, and Sweden.
Established in 1912, ASF is the oldest intercultural educational organization in the United States. Its fellowship programs enable scholars, students, and artists to participate in transatlantic dialogues that enrich and advance cultural, intellectual, and educational exchange. 
Each year, ASF offers fellowships up to $23,000 to American graduate students and academic and/or creative arts professionals interested in pursuing research or creative arts projects in the Nordic region. Awards are made in all fields. 
 
For further information and to begin an online application, please click here!
Deadline: November 1, 2022

For email inquiries, please contact grants@amscan.org. For information on ASF Fellowships, please see our website at amscan.org. 

CREDIT—Adrian Wackett conducting field work on invasive earthworms during his 2020-21 ASF Fellowship in Sweden



